The State College of Washington

PULLMAN, WASHINGTON

9

DEPARTMENT OF
PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND ATHLETICS

November 24, 1937

In Replying to This Letter
Please Address

Department of
Physical Education and Athletics

State College of Washington
Pullman, Washington

Director
Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Sir:

0 . .

We are interested to know what a number of representative colleges and universities throughout the United States are offering as a curriculum for training playground and recreational leaders. The State College of Washington is considering to offer training in this field and we will appreciate receiving your answers to the following questions:

- 1. Do you offer a specific curriculum for training playground and recreational directors?
- 2. Do you offer a major in playground and recreational leadership in conjunction with teacher training preparation?
- 3. Do you offer a minor in playground and recreational leadership in conjunction with teacher training preparation?
- 4. Will you please send an outline of the curriculum if you are offering courses on any of the above organizations?

We will appreciate receiving any other information having reference to your curriculum in playground and recreational leadership.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

John F. Eubank

Member, Curriculum

Committee